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Colorado Public Health Association Updates
The Colorado Public Health Association 
(CPHA) Nursing Section members are 
Public Health Nurses (PHNs) employed 
in urban and rural settings as well as the 
Colorado Department of Public Health 
and Environment (CDPHE), fulfilling di-
verse and complex roles. Our mission is to 
promote healthy communities by enhanc-
ing the practice of public health nursing. 
Our vision is to provide a voice for public 
health nursing, assuring healthy people 
in healthy communities. Our purpose is 
to promote and support the mission, vi-
sion, and goals of Colorado public health 
nurses and the profession of public health 
nursing. Our values include health equity, 
advocacy, a diverse workforce, connec-
tion, collaboration, and active participa-
tion. New members and early careerists 
will receive support, mentorship, and the 
ability to network with other public health 

nurses frequently. Our membership is cur-
rently approximately 85 PHNs. 

This fall, during the CPHA annual con-
ference, the following PHNs were recog-
nized with the following awards. 

• � Lillian Wald: Awarded to Kim 
Crouch-Newcom, RN, Teller County  
The Lillian Wald Award is given to  
a public health nurse who demon-
strates leadership skills among peers 
and the community; has practiced a 
minimum of 5 years; and is creative, 
resourceful, and innovative in ad-
dressing public health concerns in the 
community. 

• � Frontier Nurse of the Year: Awarded to 
Mona Lovato, RN, Deputy Director of 
Saguache County   
This award recognizes a Public 
Health Nurse who has demonstrated 
exemplary service in a local public 

health agency located in a Colorado 
rural/frontier community. Mona is 
an extraordinary person, nurse, and 
Public Health Director. She is highly 
skilled, extremely knowledgeable, 
and a compassionate team player 
who consistently displays and pro-
motes the highest ethical standards.
�Congratulations to these exemplary 
nurses. 

In addition, new officers were installed. 
The following nurses will serve as leader-
ship for the years 2024-2025. 

President: Roberta Smith, MSPH, RN, 
CIC, CIH (rsmith@co.routt.co.us)

CPHA Board Representative: Angie 
Fellers-Lemire (angela.fellersmire@state.
co.us)

Secretary: Marcie Clendenen, BSN-RN 
(mclendenen@jacksoncountyco.gov) 

  AMERICAN

NURSE
www.myamericannurse.com 

Our webinars cover important topics in 
healthcare such as  streamlining hospital 

discharge processes without compromising 
care, staffing issues, fall prevention practices and 

MUCH MORE.

WATCH TODAY!

myamericannurse.com/webinars

OnDemand
WEBINARS

mailto:rsmith%40co.routt.co.us?subject=
mailto:angela.fellersmire@state.co.us
mailto:angela.fellersmire@state.co.us
mailto:mclendenen@jacksoncountyco.gov

